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July 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Performing Arts Award Evening 2021 
 
I regret to inform you that we have taken the difficult decision to postpone the Performing Arts Awards 
Evening which was due to take place on Thursday 22nd July at 6:30pm. We will be rescheduling the 
awards evening for September and will inform you of this date closer to the time. All tickets will 
remain valid for the new event.  
 
We apologise for the disappointment you and your child will be feeling with this news however we 
would like to ensure that as many students as possible can attend this event so we can celebrate all 
their brilliant work and performances from this year.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns then please contact me via email: 
David.mastrocola@thebourneacademy.com  
 
Thank you for all the support you given the Performing Arts this year. We are very proud of all the 
students this year who have shown incredible resilience throughout the year and we look forward to 
celebrating all their successes in September.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mr D. Mastrocola                 
Head of Visual and Performing Arts 
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